

7 August 2024

2025 SUBJECT CHOICES

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

During Term 3, all current Year 8 and 9 students will be guided through their subject selections for 2025.

Students have previously had the opportunity to connect with further education institutions, service providers, and employment agencies at our recent Careers and Wellbeing Expo.

Year 8 and 9 students can refer to the course handbook for information about subjects (link provided below).

Care Group teachers will lead students through the process of completing their subject selections during Extended Care Group in week 4. Students will take the forms home for parents to review, check and sign.

Year 8 and 9 students must return their completed and signed forms to their Care Group teachers by the end of Extended Care Group Wed 21/08/24.

If subject selection forms are not returned and signed then students will be allocated subjects for 2025 by staff.

• 2025 Curriculum Handbook

We look forward to supporting students with these important decisions. Should you need clarification or further information, please contact either your child's Care Group teacher or Jen Geyer at the school on 8261 2733.

A Woodel

Yours sincerely,

Jen Geyer Assistant Principal

Head of Secondary Years

al Hereyer

Hamish McDonald Principal

